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Funding Program: Housing Bond Loan Program (HBLP)
For-Sale Housing Development

 
Palm Beach County Department of Housing and Economic Development (HED) is making funds
available to developers who are looking to create and expand the local inventory of housing unit’s
available for purchase.  These new housing units are to serve households with incomes no greater than
140% of Area Median Income. Full details are contained in the RFP.
 
To obtain a copy of RFP HED.HBLP.2024.3, complete the RFP registration form located at:
https://discover.pbcgov.org/HED/Pages/Housing-General-Obligation-Bonds.aspx. A non-mandatory pre-
submittal workshop will be held on Wednesday, Jan. 31, 2024, at 2 p.m. via Zoom. Access information
is provided in the RFP document. The deadline for submittal of proposals in response to the RFP is
Thursday, March 21, 2024, at 4 p.m.
 
Please direct questions to Jeff Bolton, director of Contracts Development and Quality Control, HED at
(561) 233-3612 or email: HEDHBLP@pbcgov.org.
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